City of Annapolis
Alcohol Beverage Control Board

160 Duke of Gloucester Street
Annapolis, MD 21401-2517

yClerk@annapolis.gov

March 2, 2022

Mayor and City Council

City of Annapolis

160 Duke of Gloucester Street

Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: Recommendations for O-8-22 Alcoholic Beverages- Market House

Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of the Council:

In response to a request for the review of Ordinance 0-8-22, the proposed legislation supporting
Alcoholic Beverages- Market House; the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board (ABCB) reviewed this
legislation and is submitting the following recommendations for your consideration:

The Alcoholic Beverage Control Board took no action on this matter to allow time to review the
Markethouse Lease. This matter will be placed on a future ABCB agenda.

Respectfully Submitted,

James Praley, lli, Chairman
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board
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